
We hope you had an opportunity to spend time with loved
ones this week and reflect on the contributions and
generosity of Native Americans. In the spirit of the
Indigenous traditions and philosophy of giving thanks, we
also want you to know that we are grateful for you and your
continued support of the OAR mission.
 
As we look ahead, this newsletter edition is packed with
exciting updates and upcoming events! The annual Turkey
Trot was a great success, and we are honored to be a
beneficiary. We will be at several Advent Marts and
Alternative Gifts Bazaars over the next few Sundays. Don’t
miss out on all the opportunities to support OAR through
year-end giving, including Giving Tuesday on December 3rd.

We’re grateful to journey together and look forward to
what’s ahead!
 
-The OAR Collective 

Gratitude, Events and Opportunities to Support



CLICK HERE TO DONATE TO OUR GIVING TUESDAY DRIVE

Giving Tuesday is December 3rd this year and it is the start
of OAR’s year-end giving season. You can give to OAR in
many ways including through Stock, Donor Advised Funds,
our Website, and mailing a Check, among others.
Did you know that individuals aged 70-½ or older can make
tax-free transfers of up to $100,000 to qualified charities
through Qualified Charitable Distributions (QCDs)? For
those aged 73 and above, QCDs can also count toward their
Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) for the year. It’s a
powerful way to give back and support meaningful causes
while maximizing tax benefits.

https://www.mightycause.com/donate/Oar?blm_aid=132468736


OAR IN THE COMMUNITY

Support OAR this holiday season by visiting our tables at
the special gift shopping events hosted by Trinity
Presbyterian, Saint Mary's Episcopal and Westminster
Presbyterian! 
It’s the perfect opportunity to donate to OAR or find
unique holiday gifts while giving back—all proceeds
from our sales directly support our mission. Thank you for
your support!





THANK YOU SUPPORTERS!

Thank you to everyone who participated in and helped
make the 19th Annual Arlington Turkey Trot a success!
Your support and enthusiasm brought our community

together for an amazing event. 



EXPUNGEMENT CLINIC

Inaccuracies on criminal records can create barriers to
employment, housing, and other essential opportunities. We

invite you to pre-register for the upcoming Expungement
Clinic hosted by Arlington County and the City of Falls

Church. This event offers a chance to see if we can assist you
in clearing your criminal record and opening doors to new

opportunities. 

Click here for the Registration Link 

https://u7261841.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.3GCtCTgQMt1krxrLlJ5wLFwTWFJH9t2ftO4qQM2RDQjxoaPqjbd9BGS-2B6eO27JBOGA7fkEAV9S8TPCJOixYrbTHEKn4stV7wXNxz4Mn0g46kErFba-2B591SBlrmRasLqd86wHkkLuC-2FtKfyIs5GTOyqfQ-2BIZaCQnlsFR3AXwDsNSwKtmSmXSQ37zuNnWOpPhLPiae278yoLUDxCfr1CJB2EBmt15aATedJP1nIz1Cb10-3DeenJ_Vnb9za7KtoPZLYebBTth3WOALhoEsXpAlrphzanSYDajmf0KkisXLINXsOiBAiwO-2B-2FaaTCGGV2DGKRFeOsCXqFC-2F60W0w7Gegpq5uf1BsQ3r8hrFR2v9K1UYqgTDoRJDTYwby95g3SV-2BJWyGBI-2BmH-2BIk-2F5WPGSq6peoMpJd83rXNTpUyR5Gcl7SEmXhr3Jbw1zSp9NiK6tiw4JUzRoBm3B4N8p5BlmLjvN1Pn8jaZiZcBr-2BS8OpgJ2-2FdIFnGRoF0Djn-2FzmQMXaMM4xkG5IlL889YP6-2Fs6u7chjwyUmVVIZ2CmYOMdFJK4CTuvi9Bz9YD2Uu6zZ-2FvM33VBhj8nBYZrCvwto5Q99J0-2BZAtzBYES5D5mPlTFzteY-2BjCdFBb-2FQviYuOz84j5uS6SQtYfJBmXaA-3D-3D
https://u7261841.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.3GCtCTgQMt1krxrLlJ5wLFwTWFJH9t2ftO4qQM2RDQjxoaPqjbd9BGS-2B6eO27JBOGA7fkEAV9S8TPCJOixYrbTHEKn4stV7wXNxz4Mn0g46kErFba-2B591SBlrmRasLqd86wHkkLuC-2FtKfyIs5GTOyqfQ-2BIZaCQnlsFR3AXwDsNSwKtmSmXSQ37zuNnWOpPhLPiae278yoLUDxCfr1CJB2EBmt15aATedJP1nIz1Cb10-3DeenJ_Vnb9za7KtoPZLYebBTth3WOALhoEsXpAlrphzanSYDajmf0KkisXLINXsOiBAiwO-2B-2FaaTCGGV2DGKRFeOsCXqFC-2F60W0w7Gegpq5uf1BsQ3r8hrFR2v9K1UYqgTDoRJDTYwby95g3SV-2BJWyGBI-2BmH-2BIk-2F5WPGSq6peoMpJd83rXNTpUyR5Gcl7SEmXhr3Jbw1zSp9NiK6tiw4JUzRoBm3B4N8p5BlmLjvN1Pn8jaZiZcBr-2BS8OpgJ2-2FdIFnGRoF0Djn-2FzmQMXaMM4xkG5IlL889YP6-2Fs6u7chjwyUmVVIZ2CmYOMdFJK4CTuvi9Bz9YD2Uu6zZ-2FvM33VBhj8nBYZrCvwto5Q99J0-2BZAtzBYES5D5mPlTFzteY-2BjCdFBb-2FQviYuOz84j5uS6SQtYfJBmXaA-3D-3D


Click Here to Follow Us on Instagram

CHARLIE'S CORNER

Hi friends!
As the days get cooler I hope you can pause and
enjoy the simple moments. Whether it’s a crisp
walk through fallen leaves or a cozy evening with
a warm cup of tea, these little joys truly matter. I
hope your heart stays warm!

https://u7261841.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.3GCtCTgQMt1krxrLlJ5wLBL2UrXTzOqWiLXzwzPVMwgtw-2B5wVvYaMYwxmNtWUdo5BHSG9SL51c7zGTAPOTrOcg-3D-3DLitV_Vnb9za7KtoPZLYebBTth3WOALhoEsXpAlrphzanSYDajmf0KkisXLINXsOiBAiwO-2B-2FaaTCGGV2DGKRFeOsCXqFC-2F60W0w7Gegpq5uf1BsQ3r8hrFR2v9K1UYqgTDoRJDTYwby95g3SV-2BJWyGBI-2BmH-2BIk-2F5WPGSq6peoMpJd83rXNTpUyR5Gcl7SEmXhr3Jbw1zSp9NiK6tiw4JUzRoBm3NfYemLtUCY3i0XZovf54oNTIWjRumHXizR5JuAEBohkVqyWRruPdyNfUNaRB0nAr4yKwdIz4pqfc-2F-2FDJhW38BbwLZ6evViztd9UVuiFjo00868gNYHk2dSnF202Vk6CvTpz7Qy-2BXn-2FkUOXOtKlUqV-2FsAcjm6xKHAQNEBmvfSxW842fCopFihDnbNVHIiG5Cbg-3D-3D

